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From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 29 January 2015 10:11

To: ‘P OReilly’

Subject: RE: Planning for energy infrastructure « eolas Magazine

Good morning Mr O'Reilly,
Apologies for the hold up with this reply.

In response to your query, Eirgrid had pre-consultation discussions with An Bord Pleanala (Strategic
Infrastructure Section) and those records and Inspector's report are available on the ABP website. It
remains, however, a matter for EirGrid to finalise its documentation and submit an application to An Bord
Pleanala. The details of the application are a matter for EirGrid to decide upon.

Regards,

Seamus Grant

From: P OReilly [mailto:pjboreilly@eircom.net]

Sent: 30 December 2014 12:08

To: Seamus Grant

Subject: Planning for energy infrastructure « eolas Magazine

Seamus,

| note from the presentation given by Philip Green at the recent Eolas seminar that the North-South interconnector is
described as a 768MW line. Can you confirm that this indeed is the case, as all EirGrid historic and [atest

EirGrid information refers to it as a 1500MW line.

Thanks

Padraig

http://www.eolasmagazine.ie/planning-for-energy-infrastructure/




